
   

 

 

 

 

Greetings, 

Do you remember the excitement of summer camp? The new friends you made and the 

adventures you shared? Counting down the days before you left seemed to go on forever. 

Summer camp is an exhilarating experience. Sadly, too many families in our community do not 

have the financial means that allow for this childhood rite-of-passage.  

That’s why United Way partners with Stevenson Children’s Camp. For over 60 years, subsidized 

camping has been available for children from low income families, so kids can just be kids.  

United Way-funded agencies stretch every dollar to ensure as much money as possible goes 

into front line service. Sometimes, this means much-needed renovations get put on hold, 

sometimes longer than they should. This is where you come in. Each year, the Labour United 

Committee identifies a local need, and comes together as only labour can to give back to the 

community. This year “When Nature Calls, Labour Answers”; Labour United has committed to a 

complete renovation of the boy`s and girl`s bathroom facilities at Stevenson Children’s Camp 

and we need your help. 

It is only through your support that we are able to help the camp out with this critical need and 

in turn, ensure local kids get a first-rate camp experience.  

Thank you for considering to have your skilled trades help with this project we are looking ot 

have plumber out at the camp  5081 Gore Rd on  Friday June 15th or Sat June 16th   

Nature is calling - you can make a kid a happy camper! 

For more information or to offer your support, please contact Dani Bartlett at 

dbartlett@unitedwayem.ca or call 519-438-1723 ext 232. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Tansy 

United Way Labour United Chair 
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